Bringing Our Weariness and Burdens to Jesus
Matthew 11:29-30 NRSV

The 47th Convention of the Episcopal Diocese of Alaska
Sheraton Anchorage Hotel & Spa — Howard Rock Ballroom

September 29 - October 1, 2022

Delegate’s Frequently Asked Questions:

e Where will | be staying? How do | make my lodging arrangements?
A group reservations with the Sheraton has been taken care of by the Bishop’s staff. A list of

guest names with check-in check-out dates has been provided based on your convention
registration and travel dates. The room and tax will be charged directly to the diocese,
incidentals are the individuals responsibilities. You may be asked for a credit card for incidental
upon check-in.

e How will | get to & from the airport?
Ground transportation is the not provided and is the individuals responsibility. There are taxi

cabs at the airport, or you may use ride-share apps (if you have them). The Sheraton does not
have a complimentary airport shuttle.

e Will | have to pay for my meals?
Meals per the schedule will be provided; all other meals are on your own. (Thursday 9/29
Dinner; Friday 10/1 Breakfast, Lunch & Dinner; Saturday 10/2 Breakfast, Lunch & Dinner). Meals
while in route and not listed on the schedule are your responsibility (no meals provided Sunday
10/2).

e What about parking?
For those who are local or are driving, the Sheraton has limited parking. There is a fee for daily

and overnight parking. We have made arrangements with the hotel to have the parking fees
for our registered guests (delegates & non-delegates) to be charged on the group account and
billed directly to the diocese.

e What committee will | be on?
Committee assignments are made by the Bishop and his staff. Every attempt is made to follow

the choices indicated on your registration form. The Committee assignments will be part of the
delegate packets that are distributed at Convention Registration.

e Will Convention also be available online for those not able to travel?
We are not able to provide a “real-time” livestream of Convention. However, we are planning

on videoing the plenary sessions and having the videos available on the Diocesan YouTube
Channel; posted the week after Convention.



